
March 31,2010 

Mr. Brent Kirtley 
Tariff Branch Manager 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 I Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-061 5 

RE: Encartele, Inc. 
Withdrawal of Kentucky Tariff No. 2 
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COMMISSION 

Dear Mr. Kirtley: 

Please find enclosed an original and three copies of this correspondence regarding 
Encartele, Inc’s (“Encartele”) Kentucky Tariff No. 2. Encartele provides this 
correspondence as formal notice to the Kentucky Public Service Commission of its 
intention to withdraw this filed tariff. 

Encartele is registered in Kentucky as a telecommunication service provider, and 
provides only automated operator assisted calling to inmates of confinement facilities. 
Rates are available to inmates in the confinement facility and rate quotes are also 
available to called parties. 

Encartele does not offer basic local exchange service, and therefore respectfully 
requests its tariff be withdrawn in Kentucky, as such tariffs are not presently required to 
be filed. Encartele does request its registration remain on file with the Kentucky public 
Service Commission. 

Encartele is aware, and acknowledges that withdrawal of its tariff does not remove any 
of its ongoing reporting obligations. 

Encartele sincerely appreciates your attention to this matter. Please date stamp the 
enclosed additional copy of this correspondence and return it in the enclosed self- 
addressed stamped envelope. Should you have questions regarding this filing, please 
feel free to contact me. 

Donald D. Peeler 
Compliance Counsel 

PO Box 540547, Omaha, NE 68254 
Office (402) 342-0945 Fax (402) 342-1001 Toll Free (888) 231-3393 

www.encartele.net 
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